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Chair and Members of the Senate Committee on Rules, 

 

I strongly oppose SB 210. Oregon’s vote-by-mail system is secure, efficient, and has 

successfully expanded access to voting for over two decades. 

 

There is no credible evidence of widespread fraud in vote-by-mail. Claims to the 

contrary are unfounded and only serve to undermine trust in our elections. 

 

This bill would create unnecessary barriers to voting, particularly for seniors, rural 

residents, working people, and those with limited access to ID. It amounts to voter 

suppression. 

 

We should protect and strengthen access to the ballot—not roll it back. Please vote 

no on SB 210. 


